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PLEASE READ THIS NEWSLETTER WITH YOUR CHILD 

 

 

Welcome 

We hope that everyone is keeping safe and well at this strange time.  It feels very odd in school with only a 

small number of children and staff in each day, but it is all necessary and we hope that we are back to usual 

very soon.  We know that it can be difficult to carry on as normal when so much has changed and I hope that 

you are living the school values – taking responsibility for what you have to do and showing resilience if you 

get stuck. Please make sure that you are respecting your parents; they are doing a terrific job in helping you 

to complete your schoolwork and keep you occupied.  Remember: it is not a holiday - we just have to work 

away from each other for a while. 

 

E-Schools 

The way in which you complete your schoolwork will be changing after Easter.  We will be using a new learning 

platform and you will have your own login name and password.  Once you’re logged in, you can customise your 

home page.  You’ll access all of your work from this and upload what you’ve done so that your class teacher 

can see it.  Your teacher will then look at it and return it to you with feedback.  We’re also working on a class 

discussion page that will let you message your teacher and classmates about your work.  There is even an app 

you can download to access the platform from a phone or tablet. 

 

Parents will receive an email with logins and passwords on Sunday 19 April.  Why not now?  Teachers will be 

busy over Easter making sure that all you’re work is on there and ready to go.  The learning platform will be 

ready to go on Monday 20 April. 

 

Easter Art Competitions 

Children can enter two art competitions over the Easter holiday.  Please see the attached pdf files for 

details.  It would be lovely for you to get creative and share images of your creations with us.  We hope to 

build a virtual art gallery on our website with all the images. 

 

Coronavirus 

There is an abundance of advice and guidance available concerning Coronavirus, from the Department for 

Education, the NHS and many other organisations.  Our school website also has useful advice: 

http://www.wendover.bucks.sch.uk/website/covid-19_support/464997 
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